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Board of Directors 
President:  Alex Havasy 
Vice President:  Alfred Jan 
Treasurer:  Greg Alexander 
Recorder:  Matt Courtney 

Members at large: 
Pam Erwin  Ray Sundby 

Herman Winick 

Note: Lori Fuller was also elect to the 
board but will move out of the state within 
a month, and so, will not be able to serve. 

Happy Birthday 
Michael Carpenter Elaine Dodd 
Nirmal Iyengar  Arthur Jackson 

Special Thanks 
Ambassador’s Club $1000 
Matt Courtney 
Pamela Erwin 
Lola and Bob Stevens 
Herman Winick 

President’s Club $500 
Judith Banister 
Jacqueline and Carlos Feder 
Jeff Justice 
Robert Wallace 

To Celebrate! 
Our new board has been elected and installed and it is time to 
celebrate with our annual Installation Dinner to be held in a private 
room at the Blue Pheasant in Cupertino. 

We will welcome the new board and thank the outgoing board as 
well as presenting a plaque to the Humanist of the Year.  The name 
of a Humanist elder will be added to the honor roll of Lifetime 
Achievement.  

We bid farewell to Hilton Brown, a long time pillar of our 
Community, who will be moving to Willits at the end of March to be 
near his daughters. We look forward to seeing his pictures and 
mementos.  

To schedule our Dinner before he leaves it will be in the last week 
of March. It will be announced within a few days. We are taking 
reservations from the first twenty five people. 

 

Kindly consider a monthly donation! 
 
Mailing Address: 

  Humanist Community 

  1111 W. El Camino Real, Ste 109-343 

  Sunnyvale, Ca 94087 

We Will Be Moving! 
Starting April 5, our Sunday Forums will 
be held at the new Mountain View 
Community Center. It’s located at 201 
S. Rengstorff Ave, just across the tracks 
from Central Expressway. 

Our stay at Hacker Dojo in the past five 
months has been wonderful. Both 
management of the Dojo and the 
individual members we’ve dealt with 
have been especially helpful and 
cooperative. 

This move will bring us closer to most of 
our members and we hope it will give us 
better attendance for our Forums 
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Go to www.meetup.com/humanistcommunity for details and updates 

about these and other events. Your RSVP is appreciated for planning. 

http://www.meetup.com/humanistcommunity

